
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Circular No.56/2021-22                  Date:  29 Nov, 2021 
 
 

TRANSPORT FEE FOR DEC, 2021 
(FOR CLASSES IX TO XI) 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The School resumed Transport Service for students of Classes IX – XII on 08 Nov, 2021.  Presently, the 
students of Classes X & XII are writing Term-1 CBSE Board Exams. 
 
Please be informed, it is a logistical and financial challenge to run transport.  As per the school record, 77 
students from Classes IX & XI are availing bus service and 24 students of Class X will be availing School 
Transport w.e.f. 13 Dec, 2021.   
 

PARENTS OF THESE 101 STUDENTS ARE REQUESTED TO SUBMIT THE TRANSPORT FEE FOR 
THE MONTH OF DEC, 2021 LATEST BY 02 DEC, 2021. 
 
Also, parents may note, we are not starting entire fleet of buses, just 4-5 buses on rationalised routes.  We 
are still waiting to see what the actual turnout of students from Classes VI – X and XI will be, but hoping 
w.e.f. 02 Jan, 2022, we will move towards normalcy. 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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